
I thoroughly enjoyed directing the One Act Play last year, and hope that I will be able to do so again 
sometime in the future. However, I do not currently have adequate time to dedicate to the task, so I will
need to resign for the time being. I am available as a resource for whomever does take up the torch 
should they have any questions or would like any insights that I learned from my year directing.

Thank you,
Levi Perrine


